' EXTERNAL EMAIL: Don't click any links or open attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is
safe. Click here for more information or help from Suffolk IT

Hi Eileen,

Thank you for progressing this. In response:

Septic Tank
Please include as suggested. | am in agreement.

Barn
We don’t have nay photos of the barn before works to repair commenced. Get Mapping as used by Heritage gives an indication,
alongside the images shown on the planning drawings. The schedule is simply:

e Repointing and repairs to plinth
o Repairs and replacement (in part) of weatherboard
o Repairs and replacement (in part) of slate roof

Everything else is unaltered.

Ecology
| appreciate your logical assessment here.

Kind regards,

Wilkinson Planning Ltd

07801475017
info@wilkinsonplanning.co.uk
wilkinsonplanning.co.uk
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WILKINSON PLANNING LIMITED. Registered in England. Company No. 11884903.
Registered Office - Bury Lodge, Bury Road, Stowmarket, Suffolk, United Kingdom, 1P14 1JA.

This email contains confidential information, solely for the person/organisation intended. If you received it in error, please contact the sender right away and do not copy this email for any purposes, or

disclose its contents to any person. The contents of an attachment to this email may contain software viruses which could damage your own computer system. While Wilkinson Planning has taken reasonable
precaution to minimise the risk, we cannot accept liability for any damage which you sustain as a result of software viruses. Y ou should carry out your own virus checks before opening the attachment.

On 20 Jul 2023, at 10:53, planningvalidation@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk wrote:

Please find attached invalid letter relating to planning application - DC/23/03349 - Grove Farm, Grove Lane, Wenham Parva (part
In The Parish Of Capel St Mary), Colchester Suffolk CO7 6QB



Kind Regards
Planning Support Team

Emails sent to and from this organisation will be monitored in accordance with the law to ensure compliance with policies and to
minimize any security risks. The information contained in this email or any of its attachments may be privileged or confidential and
is intended for the exclusive use of the addressee. Any unauthorised use may be unlawful. If you receive this email by mistake,
please advise the sender immediately by using the reply facility in your email software. Opinions, conclusions and other
information in this email that do not relate to the official business of Babergh District Council and/or Mid Suffolk District Council
shall be understood as neither given nor endorsed by Babergh District Council and/or Mid Suffolk District Council.

Babergh District Council and Mid Suffolk District Council (BMSDC) will be Data Controllers of the information you are providing. As
required by the Data Protection Act 2018 the information will be kept safe, secure, processed and only shared for those purposes
or where it is allowed by law. In some circumstances however we may need to disclose your personal details to a third party so
that they can provide a service you have requested, or fulfil a request for information. Any information about you that we pass to
a third party will be held securely by that party, in accordance with the Data Protection Act 2018 and used only to provide the
services or information you have requested.

For more information on how we do this and your rights in regards to your personal information and how to access it, visit our
website.



